
  
 
Town Council 

Town of Yorktown, Indiana 

 

December 9, 2024 

 

Town Council Members, 

 

It was brought to the attention of the clerk treasurer’s office by the Water Superintendent, Jamie Mixell, 

that the Boyce Key-Utility software was not reading water meters correctly.  After many attempts to work 

with Boyce, the conclusion was made that the software was no longer meeting the needs of the Utility 

Office.  In addition, the clerk treasurer and deputy clerk treasurers discovered issues with the Fund 

Accounting Software frequently crashing and running slowly.  Furthermore, the clerk treasurer and 

deputy clerk treasurers have become increasingly dissatisfied with the Paycom payroll software 

specifically in regards to employee time off accruals not being accurate.   

 

Based upon recommendations from trusted individuals, we researched Frey Municipal Software and Tyler 

Technologies ERP Pro software.  The utility accounting clerk also previewed the new software and was 

impressed with the improvements that the new software would provide in completing job tasks more 

efficiently.  After comparing the proposals and the cost from both companies, we selected and accepted 

the proposal from Frey.  The clerk treasurer, deputy clerk treasurers and the utility accounting clerk 

request the council’s approval of a 5 year agreement with Frey Municipal Software effective, January 

2025.    

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. Lance Turner 

Clerk Treasurer 

Town of Yorktown 
PO Box 518 

9312 W Smith St 

Yorktown, IN 47396 

Office (765)-759-4010 

Cell (765)-748-0583 

lturner@yorktownindiana.org 

 

Mrs. Kristin Robinson 

Deputy Clerk Treasurer 

Town of Yorktown 

765-405-1102 

krobinson@yorktownindiana.org 

 

Mrs. Kyleigh Van Pelt 

Deputy Clerk Treasurer 

Town of Yorktown 

765-759-4010 

kvanpelt@yorktownindiana.org 

Town of Yorktown 
 PO Box 518 ∙ 9312 W Smith St 

 Yorktown, IN 47396 

 765-759-4010   

www.yorktownindiana.org 
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